This offering is for CS and CIS majors only.
The Department of Computer Science is currently accepting applications for undergraduate assistantships for the Computer Science Laboratories for the Fall 2022 semester. Those interested in such a position should complete and submit this application form by email to szocki@fredonia.edu or bring it to Mr. Mike Szocki, 219 Houghton Hall by 5:00 pm Friday, May 20th, 2022.  Award decisions will be made on the basis of academic excellence, recommendations, and previous experience as a lab assistant and job performance (if applicable).

NOTE: Those students who already hold this assistantship must reapply if they wish to be considered for the next semester.

Name:

Cumulative GPA at time of application (will be verified):

College Standing as of Spring Semester 2022 (circle one) 

Freshman               Sophomore               Junior                Senior

References (Preferably names of Computer Science faculty members who know you as a student)

1)

2)

3)

Laboratory Assistantships











